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Comments:  After attending the meeting on Feb 2nd,it was evident that the Forestry Service had no answers

concerning the health risks, structural risks, and safety risks that the nearby residents and recreational users of

Jackson Mountain might endure. Answers to the above questions were "Oh, I don't think there are any risks".

When asked what their research data showed the answer was "there has not been any research done". As a

resident of SJRV this is highly alarming. Silica is a known hazard to gravel pit sites yet the Forestry denied this

being a risk factor. The mountain side of SJRV already deals with erosion issues. What structural damage might

home owners in the area expect due to machinery and blasting? Who will be responsible for this damage? Will it

impact our water as it is already a problem in our area? Will the county be responsible for health issues endured

by the residents? What safety measures will the county instill in preparation of expecting a dump truck every

20min dump down Jackson Mountain and through main street Mon-Friday? Not one of these questions was

answered on Thursday night. Has any research been done at all?


